
From: Leah Korce < >  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 1:03 PM 
To: Jandl, Lauren <Lauren.Jandl@vermont.gov>; AGO - Info <AGO.Info@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: Public Records Request - revised 
 
EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 
Lauren, 
 
Thank you for your response.  
 
Please see my revised and broadened public records request below. 
 
Per the VT PRA, I am requesting electronic copies of all memos, emails and work product regarding the 
topic of “do not darken my door” aka “no rehire” clauses and SOV employment settlement agreements 
between January 1, 2016 - March 1, 2018. 
 
 
This information requested can be provided electronically by reply to this email.  
 
Please advise if you have questions, or if administrative fees for this public records request will cost 
more than $50. 
 
Thank you again, 
Leah Korce 
 




